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We hereby confirm that representative samples of 
 

PTFE G400 
 

have been tested in accordance with 3A Sanitary Standard protocol and meet the 
requirements as specified in the procedure  

3A Sanitary Standard for Multiple-Use Plastic Materials – No. 20-27 
 
 
 
Results of tests are stated in the following Test Reports : 
 
Report No. ENB16046P-1 released 18th September 2013 for : 
 
- Cleanability Response Testing 
- Product Treatment Testing 
- Cleanability Comparison 
 
 

 
Notes  
These tests on representative samples may not reflect results on articles made from these 
materials, especially if other substances are added during fabrication. 
Testing of the finished article is the responsibility of the manufacturer or seller of the finished 
product if certification that it meets USP standards is required. 
 
It remains the responsibility of the customer use the plastic article manufactured from the product into the intended use, to assess 
the final suitability of the plastic material for the intended application . i.e. checking if the physical properties of plastic material 
make it suitable for the intended application, checking compliance of the finished plastic article with the relevant limits, checking for 
possible influence of the plastic material on the composition etc. 
 
- In accordance to GMP the food contact articles shall be thoroughly cleaned prior their first use in contact with food. 
- It is the responsibility of the buyer to assure traceability of the material during any further downstream use up to and  
  including the finished machined part as well as the equipment in which it is assembled. 
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